EMBASSY OF JAPAN

5th February, 2018

The Country Director United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) Ghana

Dear Sir,

Approval for FY2017 Supplementary Budget

The Embassy of Japan in the Republic of Ghana is pleased to inform United Nations Development Programme (UNDP), Ghana that the Diet of Japan has approved your application for the Government of Japan's supplement budget for 2017 for the implementation of the project "Countering terrorism in Peacekeeping theatres in Africa." The amount approved by the Diet is Five Hundred Thousand US Dollars (US\$500,000) equivalent of Fifty-five million Japanese Yen (¥55,000,000).

The Embassy would appreciate it most if the esteemed organization could inform the name and title of the Japanese staff who would be involved in the project if any and the Public Relations plan for the project including (tentative) schedule of the project launch and other event by the close of day of Friday 16th February, 2018. This information should be sent to Mr. Yasunari NAKAMURA via email: yasunari.nakamura@mofa.go.jp

The Embassy counts on your usual cooperation.

Yours faithfully

Yasunari NAKAMURA First Secretary/Head of

Political Section

cc: Project Manager, UNDP

Approval for FY2017 Supplementary Budget

Country	Project title	Organization	Applied budget (USD)	Assessed amount (USD)	Assessed amount (JPY)
Ghana	Countering terrorism in Peacekeeping theatres in Africa	UNDP	833,670	500,000	55,000,000

